
 
 

Council Report 
For the Meeting of June 26, 2025 

 
 

To: Council Date: June 6, 2025 

From: Susanne Thompson, Deputy City Manager / Chief Financial Officer 

Subject: 2024 Annual Report   

 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
 

That Council receive this report for information. 
 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 

The purpose of this report is to present the 2024 Annual Report, as required by the Community 
Charter. The Annual Report provides a summary of the 2024 financial and operational activities for 
the City of Victoria and contains a summary of service highlights as well as other financial and 
statistical information to assist community members in understanding the City of Victoria’s 
performance in 2024. 
 
This report has been made available for public review as of June 12, 2025 at 
victoria.ca/annualreport with hard copies at the Customer Service Ambassador Desk at City Hall. 
Members of the public have been invited to submit written comments about the report through mail, 
email (legislativeservices@victoria.ca) or in person at City Hall. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
 Sarah Webb  
 Assistant Director 
 Corporate Planning and Strategic Project Support            

Susanne Thompson 
Deputy City Manager / Chief 
Financial Officer 

Report accepted and recommended by the City Manager 

List of Attachments: 
• Attachment A_2024 Annual Report 
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